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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:46:54 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

 
 
From: Ben Garofalo  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 4:51 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Hi Jason,
 
My name is Ben Garofalo and I am a student here in Kingston. 
I wanted to contact you to let you know that I would LOVE it if a salon went in 395 Eart st.
as it is right around the corner from my residence and would make things super
convenient. My roommates and myself all agree this would be a lovely addition to our
little neighbourhood! Please consider our wishes.
 
Kindest regards,
Ben.


